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Objection 1 
Hello,  
 
I am writing with regards to the proposed traffic order as referenced above, specifically in relation to the 
councils proposal to replace the existing Police bay outside Hornsey Police Station by extending the 
adjacent permit holders bay.  
 



We have recently been granted planning permission to re-develop the police station as per application 
ref: HGY/2022/2116. Included in this consent is the conversion of this particular area into a loading bay 
(please see attached). 
 
This has also been approved by the council's highways department through in depth discussions with 
Maurice Richards. We would also encourage you to speak to our case officer to verify this.  
 
Please respond to this email and confirm that the area in question will not be converted by extending 
the permit holders bay.  
 
Kind regards,  
 
Comment 1 
Due to agreed planned works for this location, we are removing it from the batch and will not go ahead 
with these works. 
 


